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Utility Manager 
Atmautluak Joint Utilities 
P.O. BOX 6564 
Atmautluak, Alaska 99559 

Dear Mr. Pavilla: 

Bill Walker, Governor 
Mike Navarre, Commissioner 
Stephen McAlpine, Chairman 

In reply refer to: Finance Section 
Letter Order No.: L 1800259 

On May 30, 2018, the Commission reminded Atmautluak Joint Utilities (AJU) its Non-regulated 
Fuel and Purchased Power Cost Report Form (Fuel Report) was due on May 31, 2018. 1 On 
June 11, 2018, the Commission received a request from AJU to extend filing its Fuel Report from 
May 31, 2018 to June 22, 2018.2 

AJU advised it has to locate information at its office to complete the report. The Commission 
reviewed the request and determined that an extension should be granted in filing its fuel report. 
Please note that the failure to file by June 22, 2018, may result in suspension from participation 
in the PCE program.3 

AJU's attention to the preparation of a complete and accurate report is appreciated. If AJU has 
any questions regarding the contents of this Letter Order, please contact Brenda Cox, Utility 
Financial Analyst at (907) 263-2131 . 

BY DIRECTION OF THE COMMISSION 

Sincerely, 

R~RYCO~ISSION OF ALASKA 

Julie C. Vogler ~ 
Finance Section Supervisor 

1 See Email sent to AJU. 

2 See 2018 peE Fuel Report Extension Request. 

3 In accordance with the provisions of 3 Me 52.680(e) if a utility fails to file its periodic fuel or purchased 
power cost report when due, the commission may recommend that further peE disbursements to the 
utility be suspended. 
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